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TO: The Honorable Taylor F. Barras, Speaker of the House of Representatives 
 Honorable Members of the House of Representatives 
  
FROM: John D. Carpenter, Legislative Fiscal Officer 
 Evan J. Brasseaux, LFO Staff Director 
 
DATE: May 3, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  House Rule 7.19, HB 64 Engrossed  
 
 
 
Pursuant to House Rule 7.19, the Legislative Fiscal Office (LFO) is required to submit a report to 
the House of Representatives, which indicates whether the Ancillary Appropriations Bill 
appropriates one-time money. The Legislative Fiscal Office has determined there is no one-time 
money in HB 64 Engrossed. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the information presented in this memo, please contact me 
by email at carpenterj@legis.la.gov or by phone at 225-342-7233. 
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